Dear Parent,

              This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for

classes KG to V  due to heavy rain today ie 22 August 2019.

Test scheduled for classes III,IV & V today will now be held

on Monday, 26 August 2019. There is no change in the test

scheduled for tomorrow.

  With regards,

  Principal
